
 

 
 

Happy to inform you all that a team of our students have won a Bronze 
medal at the "Go For Gold camp" powered by Netwon School of 
Technology, which was held from 04th to 11th December, 2024. This has 
resulted in an invite for taking part in the top International Collegiate 
Programming Contest (ICPC) regional contest. 
 

Name of the students: 
 

Viram Mehta 
[from the department of CSE(ICB)] 

 

Nishanth Ravichandran 
[from the department of CSE(DS)] 

 

Jenil Shah 
[from the department of CSE(DS)] 

 

 
 

Hearty Congratulations to all of them! 
 

Keep it up, Best wishes! 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                        (Principal) 


